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Celella, Jessica

From: Crump, Clifton
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 4:41 PM
To: Celella, Jessica
Subject: FW: Street car

Hello Jessica, 
 
Please add to file # 141313. 
 
Thanks and have a good weekend. 
 
Clifton Crump 
Mayor’s Liaison Officer  
City of Milwaukee 
(414) 286‐6223 
 

From: Susan Rabe <srabe@thebasilicafoundation.org> 
Date: January 23, 2015 at 3:58:25 PM CST 
To: oscar.tovar <oscar.tovar@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Street car 

Hi Oscar, 
 
I sent a note to Alderman Perez regarding street car and wanted to be sure I sent my position to the Mayor.  Contact 
me if you need anything else.  
 
I am in support of the Milwaukee street car proposal. 
 
As the anchor to Milwaukee's Lincoln Village on the south, the Basilica is a national historical landmark site and a 
Milwaukee historical landmark.  It serves this community through education, weekly food pantry, english as a 
second language program, youth programs and faith.   
 
The Basilica is Milwaukee's #1 Milwaukee visitor attraction.  The Basilica contributes to the economic development 
of Milwaukee. 
 
As an extension of the lakefront/downtown, Lincoln Village is poised to be the next area for revitalization.  The 
street car would aid in the growth and development of a vital part of our City's history. 
 
The Basilica Foundation has invested nearly $18 million in the Basilica's preservation and restoration.  There is no 
doubt we are committed to Lincoln Village and Milwaukee's growth. 
 
 
 
All my best,  
- Susan 
 
Susan A. Rabe 
President & CEO 
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St. Josaphat Basilica Foundation 
620 W. Lincoln Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53215 
414.902.3524 - Office 
414.510.4771 - Mobile 
www.thebasilicafoundation.org 
 
Basilica of St. Josaphat 
#2 Milwaukee Visitor Attraction 

 
  
Please remember us in your will and estate plans 


